
Announcements for Wednesday, April 7, 2021 

 

❖ The Pro-Life Club will have a meeting TOMORROW MORNING at 8:50 am in Miss Butler’s 

Portable #4.  All students are welcome to join us! 

 

❖ The Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet TOMORROW after school from 4:00 to 5:30 

in Room N219. 

 

❖ Attention Seniors…do you need money for College Expenses?  The BTHS School 

Counseling link has scholarship pages with information and applications conveniently 

listed by month, according to their deadline.  There are several scholarships on the April 

Scholarship page offered only to Bartram Trail Seniors, so check it out before the 

deadlines! 

 

❖ Juniors and Seniors, buy your MORP tickets now! Link to buy tickets is on the BTHS 

website. Tickets are $10. Buy them with your friends before they sell out! 

 

❖ Letter jackets ordered in February are available to be picked up in Room 113 (across 

from the attendance desk). 

 

❖ NEHS is hosting a service opportunity that is open to all students! We are collecting 

books for ages 0 - 5 to donate to the Early Learning Coalition.  You can get one service 

hour per book for a maximum of three service hours (though you are welcome to 

donate more books!) You can bring books with a post-it with your name to room 955. All 

donations are due by April 13, 2021. 


